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Dear Parents, 

 

If we can get every Annunciation parent to commit Just 2 Hours to helping, we can do amazing things for our 
kids and our school.   

 

Will you please take the 2 Hour Involvement Pledge? 

 

We’ve started using a program called 2 Hour Power that emphasizes that all help, any help makes a huge 
difference for schools.  The research is so clear – kids at schools with a broad base of involved parents per-
form markedly better on all kinds of key school measures. 

 

As you’ll see from the enclosed Interest Survey & Pledge Form, we’d love to help you get involved in any way 
that works for your schedule and interests.  What would you like to do?  When would you like to do it?  We’d 
like to work with you to make sure all parents can pitch in.  Involvement is for everyone. 

 

We’d love your 2 Hours, and --Really! We promise! – there’s no obligation beyond helping out in this 
small, but important way.  If you’d like to do more – great, but we know that’s not a fit for everyone.   
 

Participating in our 2 Hour Power program is easy.  Simply complete the enclosed Interest Survey & Pledge 
Form and return it to school with your child.  Both parents/guardians can complete a form, but all students in 
your family can be listed on the same form. We’ll then be in touch with opportunities that fit your interests and 
availability. 

 

Together, we can make a huge difference at our school!  As always, please feel free to email if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

 

Thanks in advance, 
 

Meredith Turner 

Parent Teacher Organization President   



 
 
 

 
Please fill out one pledge form for each parent/guardian in your family. 
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME       RELATIONSHIP 
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS         
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
PHONE NUMBER                EMAIL  
 

____________________________________    _____________________________________ 
CHILD’S NAME    CLASS / GRADE      CHILD’S NAME        CLASS / GRADE 
 

____________________________________    _____________________________________ 
CHILD’S NAME    CLASS / GRADE      CHILD’S NAME        CLASS / GRADE       
 
  Yes, please include me in the school directory! 
 

   Yes! I pledge to give 2 hours to our school this year. 
 

 
1. The Types of Opportunities I’m Most Interested In Are: 

 
  Family Events   Fundraisers     One-time Projects           Sports/Coaching  
  Office Help     Outdoor Projects   Teacher Appreciation         Girl Scouts    Hospitality 
 
2. Do You Have a Unique Talent or Skill that you’d like to share or access to a unique resource that might be 

a great fit for the school (like company matching gift program or a pickup truck perfect for deliveries)? 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
3. I’d be interested in helping with the following activities and/or committees already scheduled for the current 

school year. (Please check all that apply). 
 
  Family Fun Nights   School Library   Advent Market   Walkathon    Luncheons 
  Fundraising Event(s)   Vehicle Day     Book Fair    Career Day   Talent Show 
  Science Fair    Parent Mixers            Field Day    School Picnic              Graduations  
4. The Days, Times and Types of Activities Best For Me Are:  (Please check all that apply) 
5.  
  The School Day   At School    Weekday Evenings 
  After School    From Home    Weekends  
 

 
Please call or email if we can be of any help or if you have your own ideas for getting involved.  Contact: PTO 
President Meredith Turner at meredithturner@zoomtown.com or Vice President Sarah Jeffries at 
stormycloud1979@yahoo.com 

Please complete this 
pledge and bring it to 
our Back-To-School 

Night on Aug. 28  
at 6 PM! 


